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Friday 17th May 2024  

Year Two Lytham Visit 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our topic for the final half term of Year 2 is ‘Beachcombers’. To help support the children’s learning, we are organizing a trip 
to Lytham St Anne’s beach.  
 
For this visit to go ahead, a contribution of £17 per child will be needed. This includes coach travel, insurance, a miniature 
train ride, a trampoline session and of course an ice lolly! This needs to be paid through Parentpay. 
 
If your child is currently in receipt of benefit related free school meals, or pupil premium, costs for this will be covered in 
your entitlement.  
 

When   Tuesday 18th June 2024 
Where  Lytham  
Times   Depart at 09:15AM (following normal registration)  
Return   Late return of 4:30PM  

 
The children will wear their school PE uniform and should have a water proof jacket, sun hat/cap and trainers, as we will be 
going onto the sand.  
 
Please complete the form attached to give consent, medical information and order a school packed lunch. Should you wish 
to provide your own packed lunch on the day of the visit, please ensure they do not contain any nuts, sweets, chocolate or 
fizzy drinks. Please send packed lunches to school in a disposal bag clearly labelled with your child’s name on.  
 
Please complete the form by Wednesday 5th June 2023. Without this completed, we will be unable to take your child with 
us.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Baker, Miss Smith and Mr Musgrove.  
 
                          
 
 


